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						FRIENDS	OF	THE	PATTERSON	LIBRARY	MINUTES		
June	13,	2022	
	
	

CALL	TO	ORDER:		The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President,	Susan	
Guest,	in	the	library	conference	room	at	1:00	PM.	
	
MEMBERS	PRESENT:		Trudy	deGroot,	Gay	Girard,	Susan	Guest,	Barbara	
Hartsell,	Sue	Henderson,	Donald	Hess,	Marci	Homer,	Judy	Mullins,		
	
PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE:		Members	recited	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance.	
	
INTRODUCTIONS:		No	new	introductions.	
	
MINUTES:	The	minutes	of	the	May	9,	2022	meeting	were	read	and	
approved.		
 
TREASURER’S	REPORT:	Treasurer,	Sue	Henderson,	reported	that	there	
was	no	change	in	the	Treasurer’s	Report	from	last	month.		So,	as	of	
today,	June	13,	2022,	the	current	balance	is	$7,287.70,	plus	$80	in	the	
cashbox.		Sue	said	she	has	$21	to	deposit	and	she	will	check	the	
carousel	today	to	see	if	there	is	money	in	it	to	deposit.	
	
Book	Sale	Report:		Trudy	said	there	are	books	to	sort	today	for	our	next	
book	sale.		There	was	discussion	about	the	dates	for	our	October	book	
sale.		It	was	decided	that	the	sale	will	be	October	26,	27	&	28,	if	these	
dates	are	ok	with	the	library.		We	also	discussed	the	possibility	of	
having	the	sale	on	Tuesday,	Wednesday	&	Thursday	since	the	library	is	
closed	on	Friday.			We	will	have	to	check	with	the	library.			
	
LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT:		No	librarian’s	report	as	Xia	transferred	to	the	
Stockton	Library	and	there	is	no	replacement	in	Patterson	yet.		
	
	PRESIDENT’S	REPORT:		President,	Susan	Guest,	said	she	presented	the	
Friends	of	the	Library	$600	scholarship	at	the	P.R.I.D.E.	Scholarships	
Awards	dinner	on	May	17.		Our	scholarship	went	to	Tristan	Nguyen.			
	
OLD	BUSINESS:		Judy	submitted	the	state	and	federal	tax	forms	for	2021.	
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NEW	BUSINESS:	Susan	asked	Trudy	if	we	need	to	have	any	book	sorting	
sessions	during	the	summer	and	Trudy	said	it	won’t	be	necessary.		We	
have	two	meetings	(September	&	October)	before	the	book	sale.	
	
ADJOURNMENT:	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	1:20	PM	to	sort	books.		
We	don’t	have	a	meeting	in	July	or	August,	so	our	next	meeting	will	be	
September	12,	2022	at	1:00	PM	in	the	library	conference	room.			
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
	
	
Judy	Mullins,	Secretary		
	


